
Sherman Township 

Meeting Minutes 

November 20, 2013 

Meeting held at the Sherman Township Hall, 3550 N Rolland Rd, Weidman, Ml 48893 

Board Members Present: Supervisor Johnson, Trustee Grey, Treasurer Clark, Trustee Simon and Clerk Livermore Board 

Members Absent: None 

Supervisor Johnson called the meeting to order at 7:00pm 

Trustee Simon moved to approve the agenda with corrections on the meeting dates of the minutes we are approving, 

Trustee Grey supported, motion carried. 

Trustee Grey moved to approve the minutes of the October 16, 2023, regular meeting and the Oct 25, 2023, special 

meeting, Treasurer Clark supported, motion carried. 

Treasurer's Report: GF $297,701.87, GF Merc CD 1 $152,971.74, GF Merc CD 2 $78,211.19, / FD Operations $214,407.55, 

FD Merc CD 1$152,971/74, Lib $225,859.29 / LK of Hills $14,633.72 / ARPA Ckg $127,394.48, Tax Coll $8752.70 

Trustee Grey moved to approve payment of the bills, Trustee Simon supported, motion carried. 

Public Comment — Sheriff Main gave an update of his office and activities in Sherman Township 

Sewer System Update – Supervisor Johnson gave a brief update on the sewer issues.  They have been checking the new 

access point in the County Drain and it has no flow coming into it.  

Cemetery Update – Set Dec 18, 2023, 5:30pm for a Special Meeting to continue work on the cemeteries. 

Township Hall Signage – Trustee Simon reported the County should be installing the sign soon. She is still getting other 

pricing.   

Discussion on closing the park for the winter not until after the Dec 9th Christmas Festival. 

Clerk Livermore reported on election updates and the new security camera system on the drop box has been installed.  

Still need to get the ballot box installed. 

Discussion on the Constable position was held.  Clerk Livermore will have a resolution for the next meeting. 

Discussion on the maintenance position was held.  

Discussion on a Compatible Renewable Energy Ordinance was held – because we are under County Zoning this is handled 

at the County level. 

Reports and comments from other township entities were heard. 

Board member comments were heard. 

Supervisor Johnson reported he is waiting on gravel pricing. 

BOR virtual training dates from State Virtual and BOR is Dec 12th at 7 or 7:30pm, Gale Wood, Pat Graham & Kim Denslow 

will be our board of review members. 

Public comment:  Gale Wood brought up the need to reclaim the asphalt and get the water to run off better in the parking 

lot/exterior of the township hall. 

Meeting adjourned at 8:05pm  

Respectfully Submitted by:  Denise M. Livermore, Clerk 


